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PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURE 
 

Wednesday, April 10th, the City of Lebanon will have S 2nd Street closed between J Street 
and E Street to perform a sewer repair near Cox Street. While construction is underway a 
detour will be in place. Construction is expected to take place from 9:00 a.m. to approximately 
5:00 p.m. 
 
Residents in the affected area will be afforded reasonable access.  
 
Residents are also encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction location 
and current road closures. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience as we perform the necessary 
work. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at 541-258-4918 or 
pw@lebanonoregon.gov.  
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, April 5, 2024  


